16 Ship Hill, Rother Helm, Yorkshire, S60 2PL Riverside House, Main Street, Yorkshire, S60 1AE Lilywhite House, 782 High Road, London, N17 OBX Wilton Junior School, Soultown, Bettersham, BE5 5TE

Tuesday 22nd December

Friday 6th September

Dear Sir or Madam,

I have recently been informed of your plans to cancel the kerbside collection of plastic waste – an idea I vehemently oppose. I am confident that, upon understanding the consequences of this decision, the council will abolish plans to make such cuts.

In order to cancel the current, effective kerbside collection, the council intends to provide costly additional bins. This is sure to greatly impact the council's budget with detrimental effect. Many people believe that the initial cost of the new bins will be greater than the total cost of maintaining current collections. It therefore seems wasteful to change the current way of working. I am confident that the council would not intentionally make a wasteful decision.

Residents fear that the council's proposed changes will result in unpleasant, dirty waste littering the streets due to lack of proper recycling methods. Our town's streets are likely to become overrun with rodents feasting from the unhygienic litter which has not been properly recycled due to council cuts. Inevitably, this will lead to a rise in pest control costs. This would cost the council more money than the initial cuts would save – a completely avoidable deficit.

Additionally, the environmental impact of this seemingly reckless decision could be catastrophic. Although you acknowledge that your current waste treatment facility attempts to take plastic waste out of regular collections, how many pieces of plastic waste are simply missed? This oversight could result in millions of pieces of perfectly recyclable plastic being carelessly discarded into landfill, remaining there indefinitely rather than being reused in a valuable way. The council simply must prioritise environmental wellbeing.

Ultimately, the public are adamantly opposed to the council's decision and demand a meeting to present all relevant facts. Once these are presented, I am confident that the council will see the error in their ways and revoke the decision.

Yours faithfully,

Mr I. Rate

Dear Mr Kane,

It goes without saying that you are at the peak of your football career. Surely you must want to support the next generation of football heroes to become the stars of football's future? That's why I'm writing to ask if you would pay a visit to my school and coach our team — the Wilton Wildcats.

Undoubtedly, your great leadership skills led England to success in many World Cup matches in 2018. The Wilton Wildcats require skilled and experienced leadership to achieve our potential. Only someone with your expertise would be able to steer our team to victory. A coaching session from you would guarantee a successful future for the Wilton Wildcats this season.

The Wilton Wildcats' track record has taken some unjustified hits over the past few seasons. Despite the huge effort of the team, goals are simply not being scored. With your irrefutable reputation and skills as a superstar striker, you are the missing piece of the puzzle that the Wilton Wildcats need to improve their game. A simple opportunity for guidance from you could be the difference between league success or failure. Could you generously provide just one coaching session to open up years of footballing opportunities?

Additionally, the prodigies of Wilton Wildcats are a dedicated and enthusiastic group of sportspeople. They train every Thursday night, come rain or shine. Shouldn't their dedication be rewarded with success? If you join us for a training session at your convenience, I am certain that your experience with us would be fun and enjoyable for you and any colleagues you bring along.

Ultimately, the future success of the Wilton Wildcats lies in your hands. With just one visit from you, morale can be boosted, skills can be learnt and league victory could be achieved. I'm positive that you'll see the merit in this opportunity.

Yours sincerely,

Georgia Russell Wilton Wildcats Captain